Washington Evaluators 30t
Anniversary Celebration
October 1, 2014
Cleveland Park Library

The WE Board:

Brian L. Yoder, President

David J. Bernstein, President-elect

Eric Abdullateef, Past-president

Nick Hart, Treasurer

Ann Emery, Secretary and Communications Committee Chair
Valerie Caracelli, Program Committee Chair

Robin Kelley, Membership Committee Chair



Celebrating 30 Years of WE

WE Founding Chair Mike Hendricks
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Celebrating 30 Years of WE

Location for the WE Organizing
Meeting September 1984
and
30t Anniversary Celebration 2014




Celebrating 30 Years of WE

WASHINGTON EVALUATORS

THE BOARD OF THE WASHINGTON EVALUATORS [“TE] INVITES ¥YOU TO JOIN U5 FOR OUR

30™ ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION
Wednesday, October 1, 2014: 5:30pm - 6:30pm
Ceveland Park Library

3310 Connecticut Ave NW, Washington, DC 20008
Followed by a Happy Hour at the Uptown Tap House

In 1984, Michael Hendricks, a Washington, DC based evaluation
consultant, had a great idea. Mike was the president of Evaluation
Network (ENet), one of two organizations (with the Evaluation
Research Society) that in 1386 became the American Evaluation
Association (AEA).

Tl Mike thought, “Why not organize an evaluation community in
e — the Washington, DC area? WE was founded in 1384, and our

i first meeting was in September of that year. Twelve of us met
h in the community room of the Cleveland Park library.”

To celebrate our 30™ Anniversary, the Washington Evaluators
will once again gather at the Cleveland Park Library. Former =
and current WE leaders will discuss how WE has evolved.
Aftendees are invited to parficipate in an open discussion:

“How can evalusafion communities of practice addrass

evaluafion challenges and fake advantage of opporfunities fo sustain evaluafors
and the evaluation profession?” The results will be presented at a session at the
2014 AEA Conference!

After the celebration, join us two blocks north at the Uptown Tap House for light
snacks and a cash bar with happy hour prices.

WE 30™ ANNIVERSARY HAPFY HOUR

October 1, 2014: 6:30pm - 8:30pm

Uptown Tap House, 3412 Connecticut Ave NW,
Washington, DC 20008

Please RSVP to bitp: [ fwashinstonevaluastors.ors/ events,
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WE History
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Former WE President Kathy Newcomer
and
WE President-Elect David Bernstein
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WE President Brian Yoder
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Mika Yamashita, WE Historian
Former AEA Treasurer Brian Yates
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Kathy Newcomer and Mika Yamashita
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WE Past-president Eric Abdullateef
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Celebrating 30 Years of WE

Brian Yoder and WE Program Chair Val Caracelli
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Time to Celebrate
30t Anniversary Happy Hour
at the Uptown Tap House
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Photo Credits:
Valerie Caracell
Ann Emery
David J. Bernsteln
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Contact Information

Washington Evaluators
www.washingtonevaluators.com
Twitter: @washeval

LinkedIn: Search for Washington

Evaluators on Linkedin
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